
It’s just been brought to my attention that there are plans to extend the crematorium into 
Firs Farm wetlands/green space. 
I live really close to the crem and have two young children, the wetlands is an amazing 
place not only for me but neighbours and wildlife. There is no need for me to outline the 
benefits for our health and well-being.
The wetlands is such a brilliant place that it’s not just the locals that appreciate it, I have 
family and friends that live far that love coming round to enjoy it with us.
I oppose for these plans as the large crem will only get bigger and find this completely 
unnecessary. It’s already been extended very recently and find it to be unjustified to do this 
again. 

We will fight for this cause in every way and all the way we can.


